
TAS Vaccination Policy and Protocols 

TAS Vaccination Policy as voted on by the TAS Board 

Effective January 27, 2022 

1. Updated Vaccination Policy 

- All members must be fully vaccinated against Covid-19, if 

eligible, according to the Ontario Public Health guidelines 

including a follow up booster as required. To enter the 

synagogue proof of vaccination is required. 

- Proof of vaccination will be documented so that when 

registration sheets are printed, they will indicate if someone 

has provided proof already and will then not need to be asked 

again. Unvaccinated children will be allowed to attend in 

person services, but are asked to remain in their family bubble 

and distanced from other congregants.  

- If someone insists on attending and has a medical exemption, 

proof of exemption is required and they must wear a mask or 

shield if unable to wear a mask. 

- All individuals entering Temple Anshe Sholom must wear a 

mask. 

 

 

 


